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February 24, 2019

Sunday, February 24, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship

Tuesday, February 26th 
5:00pm 	 Finance Meeting

Wednesday, February 27th 
 5:30pm 	 Meal
 6:15pm 	 Children & Youth Activities
 6:15pm 	 Bible Study
 7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, February 28th 
 1-2pm 	 Food Pantry
 		  TriCounty Bridge
�

Wednesday, February 27, 2019
Menu			     	 Volunteer Team
Pork Loin			   Donna Davis
Green Beans			   Shari Huff
Cole Slaw			   Debbie Watts
Rolls/Dessert
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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $      102,870.00
Pledged:					     $	  75,700.00 

Attention Men of FBC:

On March 22-23, we will be holding our Men’s Golf Retreat at 
Woodlake Resort in Tazewell, Tennessee. The cost of the full 
retreat is $150, which includes two rounds of golf as well as 
lodging at Woodlake Resort. Anyone unable to make it for both 
days is invited to join us for either Friday’s round ($48, tee time 
of noon) or Saturday’s round ($48, tee time of 9:00AM). We will 
dine together on the evening of the 22nd at the resort’s steak-
house (note that the cost for this meal is not included in the cost 
of the retreat), and we will share in a time of devotion together 
Saturday morning before we tee off. Please call the church office 
to register. This event is open to all family and friends of FBC, so 
please invite anyone you would like to attend!  Please sign up by 
March 18th. 

Coming Tuesday, March 19, 2019

The American Chamber Players

First Baptist Church, Corbin, KY at 7:30 p.m.

Among today’s most exciting and innovative chamber music ensembles, The 
American Chamber Players were formed in 1985 by Miles Hoffman from a 
core group of artists of The Library of Congress Summer Chamber Festival.  
The ensemble performs repertoire ranging from familiar masterpieces to 
neglected gems to newly commissioned American works, and its fascinating 
and delightful programs with varied instrumental combinations have been 
as enthusiastically praised as its extraordinary, dynamic performances. 
They have toured throughout North America, engaged and re-engaged by 
prestigious concert series from Florida to  British Columbia, and they have 
traveled to Paris for a series of special gala concerts at the Paris Opera and 
the Bibliothèque Nationale. The American Chamber Players have recorded 
music of Mozart, Bruch, Bloch, Stravinsky, Harbison, and Rochberg for a 
series of compact discs and cassettes distributed internationally on the 
Koch International Classics label.

Five FREE tickets are available in the church office.



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Austin Carty
		  336-688-6390

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Nettie Sosh
		  215-1061

USHERS & GREETERS
February 24, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
4. J. Bill Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

February 17th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $	 9,962.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $        199,052.21
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $        203,080.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                   19.84
	          White Flag Ministry:	 $                400.00

Loose Change received in February will benefit Scarlette Jasper, CBF field 
personnel, and Olive Branch Ministries.

February 24th:
		  Nursery:	 Jennifer Hannah and Glida Morgan
 Children’s Church: (Y)		  Wes & Lynn Tipton
		       (O)		  April Carty

The Sanctuary flowers are for February 24th 
placed in honor of

all those who have volunteered their time and talents
 for the White Flag Ministry

by
Pat Huff

O.W.L.S. Trip!
The O.W.LS. are on the road again on Tuesday, March 
12, 2019. Lunch at Boone Tavern in Berea, Kentucky 
is the destination. Departure time is set for 11:15am. 
The cost of the trip is the cost of your lunch. A signup 
sheet is in the office and reservations should be made 
by Sunday, March 10th. 

Dear Church,

Last March we combined our Sunday School classes and met in 
the fellowship hall each Sunday to discuss the book When Helping 
Hurts. Because this was such a success and because several 
members have suggested that we do it again, we will therefore 
combine all Adult Sunday School classes again this March (3rd, 
10th, 17th, and 24th) to discuss Tim Keller's book Generous Justice. 
Like last year, we will meet in the fellowship hall where a light 
breakfast will be provided. We will have copies of Generous Justice 
to sell in the main office, or you can buy used copies on Amazon for 
as low as $2.00 (plus shipping).

I look forward to our discussions and time together!

Austin

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Seventh Sunday after Epiphany
February 24, 2019

Ten-thirty O'clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Micah 6:6-8

Psalm 15
Luke 6:27-38

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
The Lord Desires These Things

Sermon by Phil Majors
"Children of the Most High"


